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Integrity First, Service Before Self, Excellence In All We Do 
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Team McChord,   

I hope many of you had a chance to enjoy the extended weekend. Whether you had extra time off or 
were at work continuing to serve our nation, I hope you took time to reflect on President’s Day and 
why it is special. We have been fortunate to have many great Presidents lead our nation during both 
prosperity and times of change. For example, while facing the changes and difficulties of the Great 
Depression, President Franklin D. Roosevelt led our nation to greater strength by developing 
government agencies with the vision to create jobs, restore national confidence and improve the 
economy. Similarly, as Airmen, we constantly face times of change and I’m always amazed at how 
resilient we are when faced with adversity or challenges like a high ops tempo, economic downturn, 
or force reductions. As an organization, we are the best in the world at Developing and Sustaining 
Airmen to Deliver Precision Global Airlift. But we can always improve how we communicate and 
take care of each other. We must be an organization that can 
analyze our strengths and weaknesses, receive 
constructive feedback and implement changes to become 
stronger. Continue to ask the tough questions and have your 
voice heard!  
 

Among the amazing transition assistance 
programs for our armed forces is a program 
called Hire America’s Heroes. The HAH 
mission is to help service members and their 

families connect with major corporations for competative job 
opportunities when leaving military service.  HAH is offering 
a career day at CenturyLink Field next Friday.  There will be 
hundreds of job seekers from the American Military Family 
and more than 50 employers at the superbowl-winning 
Seattle Seahawks’ home field. Call 967-5599 to register for 
complimentary transportation between JBLM and the 
event; pickup will be in the BX parking lot by Papa John’s at 
0820. Visit hireamericasheroes.org for more details.  
  

JBLM Shamrock 5K and 10K races will be held on 
Lewis Main on Saturday, 15 March. The races 
start at 11a.m. and participants will receive a T-

shirt and an Irish banger sausage on a bun. Register for 
the race online at:  JBLMmwr.com/races 
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SSgt Adam Johnson, 373rd TRS 

SSgt Deven Robinson, 373rd TRS  

David Kumashiro, Col, USAF 
Commander 


